
 
 
 

 Request for Proposals 
 

The Peralta Community College District (PCCD) is seeking proposals from prequalified firms to 
provide Inspector of Records Services for Merritt College Substation C Replacement Project 
(iRFP No. 23-24/13).  Proposals are to be delivered electronically (via Vendor Registry), until 
2:00 P.M. on April 25, 2024. 

 
As a result of your firm’s participation in RFQ#21-22/02, your firm was prequalified and 
approved by the Board of Trustees on September 14, 2021. 
 
The project consists of replacement of the existing medium voltage, “Substation C”, at Merritt 
College. The existing Substation C system is to remain active until the replacement is installed and 
power has been transferred, includes demolition of the existing equipment, associated civil, 
landscape, structural and electrical work. 
 
Copies of the proposal documents may be obtained by clicking on the following link: 
https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids/View/BidsList?BuyerId=4d041f6c-7568-4c8a-8878-
c82684292a3c  or, by contacting the Peralta Community College District, Purchasing 
Department, 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, California, 94606, Phone (510) 466-7225, Office 
Hours: 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Governing Codes: 
GC 53068 
EC 81641  
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